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Tuesday, September 15, 2015

ALERT: OU Police investigating alleged sexual assault
A sexual assault reported today to
the Oakland University Police
Department allegedly occurred on
Tuesday, Sept. 8, at around 6 p.m.
The sexual assault reportedly
occurred in a vehicle near the Ann
V. Nicholson Student Apartments.
The suspect is a male of Middle
Eastern descent, who drove a
black car.

The suspect and victim met
through social media and the
victim willingly entered the
suspect's vehicle. Police believe
the suspect could be a potential
threat to the campus community.

All community members are
reminded to report suspicious
activity to the Oakland University
police Department. Anyone with
information about this event is
encouraged to notify the OUPD at
(248) 370-3331.

OU Police would also like to remind the community to:
Report all suspicious activity to the OU Police;
Utilize the "Visual Escort" program for walking escorts;
Always meet unfamiliar people in public areas, and;
Check out www.oupolice.com for more safety tips.

http://www.oupolice.com/

